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Re: Annual Radon Reports

· As per 410 IAC 5.1-28(f), all Indiana Licensed Primary Testers, Laboratories, and Mitigators are required to report all radon activity to IDOH on a form approved by IDOH. All reports are due on January 31st for data from the previous calendar year (e.g., 2021 testing/mitigation data is due on January 31st, 2022). Failure to report will result in license suspension.

· Mitigation and testing data must be reported on the appropriate spreadsheets. If your company has multiple professionals in the same discipline, you may report them all on one spreadsheet, but you must clearly indicate which professional performed the work at each property. This is necessary for auditing purposes.

· Annual reporting should be completed at this website. https://gateway.isdh.in.gov/Gateway/SignIn.aspx 

· Any question can be directed to ketter@health.in.gov.
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Thank you,

Katie Etter | Licensing, Lead Environmental & Radon Program Manager
Lead and Healthy Homes
ketter@health.in.gov  
					
	To promote, protect, and improve the health and safety of all Hoosiers.
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